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From: David Gaudino [

Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 8:43 PM
To: Joint Redistricting
Subject: Congressional Redistricting.

Good evening,

What a great challenge you have now with the redistricting.
My quick comments.

For the congressional map, | prefer Trump #6.

| think it makes the most sense to me.

Thank you for considering my request.

Dave Gaudino





